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Dear Families,          2nd July 2024 
 
As the end of the year approaches, I am pleased to share some staffing news with you in regards 
to next year. 
 

Regretfully, after a year of dedication, one of our teachers, Miss Kinsley is moving on. She has 
built an incredibly strong rapport with the children and I know has been a much-loved class 
teacher in Year 3 and a popular member of staff within our school community. She is a positive, 
kind and dedicated teacher and she will be missed by us, but we thank her for all she has done 
and give her our very best wishes for the future. 
 

We have one new teacher joining our staff at Coulsdon who will be taking Year 3. Mr Edwards is 
an experienced teacher with four years teaching experience and we were very impressed by him 
when we held an interview process just before half term. He is very excited to be joining our 
school and we are looking forward to welcoming him to Coulsdon. The children in Year 2 did 
meet him before half term when he taught a writing lesson based on the monarchy. 
 

Please see below the staffing plans for next year in regards to the Teachers and Teaching 
Assistants who will be in each class. The children will be spending time in their new classes with 
their new teachers on Friday afternoon. There will be additional adults in some classes, but we 
will be speaking with families separately about these arrangements. 
 
 

Class Teacher Teaching Assistant (s) 

Reception Ms Foster Mrs Hollobone & Mrs Rassoli 

Year 1 Miss Tansley Mrs Darch 

Year 2 Mrs Bonnick Mrs Jackson 

Year 3 Mr Edwards Mrs Dawson 

Year 4 Mrs Pullin & Mrs Lambe Mrs Bentley 

Year 5 Mr Johnson Mrs Coombe 

Year 6 Miss Bennett Mrs Flynn 

 
 
Many thanks,  
Mr. Paul Garratty 


